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Date: Monday, 16 January 2012 7:32:49 AM

To whom it may concern.

I am shocked to read that the insurance premiums for our building have
gone up by almost 50%, despite its value being static, or even having
decreased, over the last 2-3 years, and that no claims have been made
against it.

I feel this is unjust, and is purely profiteering by the insurance companies.

I would appreciate your urgent investigation into this matter.

Yours faithfully,
Helen Curnock


